
 

A28 Ashford Road, Tenterden 

Proposed Signal Controlled  

Pedestrian Crossing 

 
Public Consultation 

16 February to 15 March 2021 

To request paper copies of the consultation material, please email 
traffic.schemes@kent.gov.uk or phone 03000 41 81 81. Please use the 
reference ‘A28 Tenterden Crossing’ to identify the scheme. 
 
For any alternative formats, please email alternativeformats@kent.gov.uk or 
call 03000 42 15 53 (text relay service number 18001 03000 42 15 53). This 
number goes to an answering machine, which is monitored during office 
hours. 

Have your say! 
We are proposing to install a new signalised 
pedestrian crossing on the Ashford Road outside 
Spires assisted living premises to make it safer to 
cross the road at this location. 
 
Find out more about the scheme and tell us your 
views by visiting kent.gov.uk/a28tenterdencrossing  
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